
24-09-21 

 

I object to alcohol, food and Shisha pipe smoking being consumed outdoors as the subsequent noise 

will impact on my family's enjoyment of our garden which is very close to the rear of 58 College Rd. 

The area is residential and we enjoy no nuisance from any establishments in the area nor are there 

any establishments of this nature currently. A licence with a restriction for indoor consumption of 

alcohol only plus rejection of any use of the garden at 58 College would be acceptable to myself and 

my family. 


